Testimony for SCR 4010

North Dakota should no longer support ratification of the Equal Rights Amendment due to
its misuse on issues such as abortion and sexual/gender identity in states that currently
have ERAs.

Passage of the ERA would have many unintended negative consequences including the

overturning of laws and practices that benefit women because they would be viewed as
showing preferential treatment.
Please vote yes on SCR 4010

Thank you,
Hannah



